
Staff Council Standing Committee Minutes: Executive 

 
 

Date and Place: 03/17/20, Teleconference 

Members Present: Rob Burford, Ryan Gregg, Angie Beauchamp, Nancy Shane, Mary Clark, 

Autumn Collins, Arcie Chapa, Armando Bustamante, Brian Vineyard, 

Members Excused:  

Minutes submitted by: Amy Hawkins  
 

1. All members of Exec including myself and Rob participated in a tele-conference on 

Monday, 3/16 at 11:30 where we discussed what the usual course of elections schedule. 

Then we discussed what everyone’s thoughts were on continuing with the timeline as it 

was with the limited operations of the University in place, including considerations of 

some staff not having access to online voting when not on campus.  

2. On Tuesday 3/17 an email vote took place where all voting members of Exec 

unanimously voted in favor of postponing the elections. 

 


